
Featured News
Thank You for a Record-Breaking GivingTuesday

November marked the Foundation’s 10th year in a row
participating in GivingTuesday, a global generosity movement that
falls the Tuesday after Thanksgiving. We set an ambitious goal to
raise $30,000 between November 27 – December 3, and our
supporters showed up big time! 165 donors gave a total of
$37,559 USD, making this the Foundation's most successful
GivingTuesday to date. Thank you to everyone who contributed to
our GivingTuesday fundraiser. Your donations directly impact the
scope and scale of our 2023 initiatives.
 
The Foundation would like to recognize a group of donors we are calling our
GivingTuesday champions, whose contributions totaled over $8,000. Thank you very much
to Karla Kurrelmeyer, MD, FASE; Jennifer Liu, MD, FASE; Bharatbhushan Patel,
RDCS, RVS, RDMS, FASE; Neha Soni-Patel MEd, BSME, RCCS, RDCS (AE/PE),
FASE; and The Patel Family Foundation.

Announcements
Donations in Memory of Gregory Tatum, MD, FASE

Last month, we lost a dedicated member of the ASE Foundation
Board of Directors, Gregory Tatum, MD, FASE. Dr. Tatum was a
long-time ASE Foundation volunteer, supporter, and friend to many.
He led the Foundation’s global health outreach events in Kenya and
served as a key member of our Vietnam outreach teams as well. To
honor his legacy, the Foundation is accepting donations towards
our 2022 Annual Appeal made in his memory. We will allocate
these contributions to Global Health Travel Grants in his memory,
to give others the chance to follow in his footsteps in ASEF
outreaches. As of December 10, 92 people have donated $31,904.94 in his memory. If
we raise $35,000 by December 31 , the Foundation will establish an endowment in Dr.
Tatum’s name that will offer travel grants over multiple years.

ASE 2023 Dues Renewal

Your 2023 ASE membership renewal includes a suggested donation to the ASE
Foundation’s Annual Appeal. We encourage you to accept this donation when renewing
your membership. If every member donated $20, we would raise almost $300,000! 

Final Chance to Donate to the 2022 Annual Appeal

The last day to contribute to the 2022 Annual Appeal is December
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31, 2022. We are incredibly close to reaching our $225,000 goal.
As of December 10, we have raised 97% of our goal with a total of
$219,301.34. ASEF offers many different ways to give to match
your financial needs. For example, if you don’t have dollars to
spare but have appreciated securities (long-term stocks), you can
gift them to the Foundation. Gifts of appreciated securities can
mean tax savings for you. Learn more about all the donation
options available here.

As you consider your 2022 year-end charitable contributions, learn about
the numerous ways you can give to the ASE Foundation here.

We hope you have a safe and happy holiday season!

Donate to the ASE Foundation Today
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